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Here we are at the end of another term already. We have had such a busy and creative 
term, but we are all feeling ready for some rest and recuperation! 
 

 

 

 

 

After Easter we will be investigating some new topics, including local history and mapping skills. 

In Science we will be looking at plants and animals. We will be starting our next Jigsaw topic, 

which is Relationships. This covers: Types of Friendship, Solving Friendship Problems, 

Relationships, Staying Safe When Using Technology to Communicate, Gaming Online and Screen 

Time. We will be sending out an information sheet about this shortly. 

 

After the summer half term, the final unit of Jigsaw will be Changing Me, there will be another 

information sheet sent out to you nearer the time. This will include learning around the themes 

of puberty, self- image, babies etc. 

 
 
 
  

 

 

 

Well done to all the swimmers in the inter-house swimming gala on Wednesday. It 

was super to return to these types of events and a fantastic finale to our main 

swimming lessons at school. 

 

Congratulations to all the members of the winning tag-rugby team! 

Most of year 5 will not be swimming at school after Easter. 
The small group swimming, will be on Wednesday morning. If your child is unable to 
swim for any session – please send a note, or email in.  
 

 
 

Happy Easter from the Year 5 Team. 
 
 
  

 

 

 

School Council are holding a cake sale on Thursday 27th April 

(or Tuesday 25th for Leigh). They are raising money to buy  

some small food bins for the playground to compost fruit  

and vegetables to help our school to be more sustainable. 

Please can you support this by BAKING and bringing in your  

delicious bakes to school on the morning of the 27th.  

All cakes to the infant kitchen please. 
 


